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Ottawa, February 16, 1906.

Sir,-

I have to acknowledge the receipt of Mr. Agent

Fleetham's report on the Mo'Dougall Orphanage for the

month of January, last, in which he calls attention to

the unpleasantness which has been going on for some

time amongst the staff.

The Department has noted your remarks on this

head, and would like to be informed as to the action

taken by the Methodist Missionary Society to restore

harmony.

Your obedient Servant,

to Mr Lea

Secretary.

The Indian Commissioner,

Winnipeg, Man.
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